
Port Isaac Academy 
Friday 25th April 2025 

Dear Families, 

Welcome Back – Summer Term Begins! 

Welcome back to the Summer Term! It’s been a short but very busy first week, and we’re so proud of how 

brilliantly the children have returned to their learning. 

This half term may be short, but it's full of activities, events, and opportunities to connect as a community. 

Please make sure to check the Dates for Your Diary page regularly so you don’t miss anything. 

We have several important events and parent meetings coming up, including: 

• Year 4 Multiplication Tables Check- 14th May 3pm Both Year 3 and Year 4 parents welcome. 

• Year 1 Phonics Screening Check– 15th May 3pm 

• Barton Hall Residential– 20th May 3pm 
 
 
On Wednesday 8th May, we are thrilled to be officially opening The Lookout – our new sand and    
water garden. Everyone is welcome to investigate our new learning space. This special event will also 
mark VE Day, adding even more meaning to the day. 

 
It’s shaping up to be an exciting and joyful term ahead as we continue our journey together, following The 

Port Isaac Way. 

Best wishes, 
Emma Williams 

Head Teacher 



Port Isaac Academy 
 

Tuesday 6th - Friday 9th May 

When Activity Location Who Parent Action 

Monday 5th Bank Holiday Monday 

School Closed 

   

Tuesday 6th     

Wednesday 

7th 

Whole School PE Kit Day 

 

 

School 

 

 

Whole School 

 

 

Your child needs to wear their PE Kit 
to school. 

 

Thursday 8th Opening of The Lookout Sand and 

Water Garden after school. Tea 

and cake 

VE Day 

School All community 

welcome 

Join us after school in the new sand 

and water garden. 

Friday 9th     

Monday 28th - Friday 2nd May 

When Activity Location Who Parent Action 

Monday 28th Whole School PE Kit Day School Whole School Your child needs to wear their PE Kit 
to school. 

Tuesday 29th     

Wednesday 

30th 

Whole School PE Kit Day 

 

 

School 

 

 

Whole School 

 

 

Your child needs to wear their PE Kit 
to school. 

 

Thursday 1st 

May 

    

Friday 2nd 

May 

    



Congratulations to our certificate winners this week 

 
Stars of the 

Week 
English  

Stars 
Maths  
Stars 

Perfect   
Presentation 

Seals, Pups 

& Nippers 
Ivan Mo Ailla Danny 

Puffins Daisy Lowen Sonny Indi 

Dolphins Dylan S Sammy Dylan AB Rowan 

Attendance this week: Friday 4th to Thursday 24th April 

This year so far... 

Year 6 SATs Week 

Year 6 SATs week will take place during the week beginning 12th May, which is the fourth week back    

after the Easter holidays.  


